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Dear Editor,
We would like to resubmit our revised Field of Vision (778-edited) manuscript. We would like to thank the editor and the reviewer for their insightful and helpful comments.
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The manuscript has been improved by suggestions and comments by the reviewer and editor.

1.  Reviewer 1:

- Recommended “no revisions required”.  Therefore, no revisions were performed for this reviewer’s comments.

2.  Editor Comments:

- All changes as suggested by the editor have been made throughout the article, including adjustments of all references per Field of Vision guidelines (adding DOI, correcting format).

Thank you for publishing this manuscript in your journal. 

Sincerely,

Matthew L. Bechtold MD, FACG
Division of Gastroenterology

University of Missouri School of Medicine 
Columbia, MO  65212 (USA)
bechtoldm@health.missouri.edu
